INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI)

For
Pre-Qualification of Consultant / Consultancy Firms

PAEC Foundation invites Expression of Interest (EOI) for prequalification
from competent, qualified and well-experienced Consultant / Consultancy
Firms / companies for the review and enhancement of the already
approved Master Plan of its Housing Project namely PAEC Foundation
Housing Project located at Opposite Bahria Town, Sector-D, Block-DD Canal
Bank Road, Lahore.

Interested Firms / Companies may download the pre-qualification document
(PQD) from websites www.paecf.org.pk, www.ppra.gov.pk free of cost.

Applicants are required to submit applications, along with all prescribed pre-
qualification documents duly completed, sighed, stamped, and sealed, to the
PAEC Foundation Head Office (adjacent to NORI Hospital, Hanna Road, G-
8/3, Islamabad) by 16th June, 2025.

Request for Proposals (RFP) will only be Issued to pre-qualified
consultants/firms. The PAEC Foundation reserves the right to cancel the
procurement process atany time.

Assistant Manager (Projects & Procurement)
PAEC Foundation Head Office

Islamabad. Phone: 051-9263295, Extension: 205
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